
 

Donation Opportunity 

     The Grand Island Golden Age Club has successfully 

reestablished their IRS exempt status as a 501(c)3 

public charity.  Donors can deduct contributions they 

make to the Golden Age Club, Inc., and the Club is 

eligible to receive tax deductible bequests, devises, 

transfers or gifts under IRS Code.   

     Effective February 16, 2017, the Golden Age Club 

can provide donors with a tax deductible receipt of 

any value; the IRS requires a receipt to substantiate 

donations over $250.   

     When thinking about deductions for your taxes, or 

for estate planning purposes, please remember the 

Golden Age Club has been organizing and conducting 

activities for the benefit of Grand Island’s seniors 

since 1959!  Open to all Grand Islander’s over the age 

of 50, we welcome you to visit us at 3278 Whitehaven 

Road weekdays to learn more about what we have to 

offer.  Thank you for considering a donation to help 

our local seniors.  


